
Dear Faculty and Staff Members,

UCSD Moores Cancer Consortium has an institutional subscription to The Cancer Letter.

The Cancer Letter, an independent weekly newsletter, is the leading source of information on
development of cancer therapies, cancer research funding, health care finance, legislation and policy.
It provides in-depth coverage of clinical issues, events at cancer centers, the National Cancer Institute,
National Institutes of Health, Food & Drug Administration, U.S. Congress and the pharmaceutical
industry.

Logging in to The Cancer Letter through your institution’s network is quick and easy.

1. Go to www.cancerletter.com while on site or through your VPN.
2. The site will automatically recognize your IP address. You will see “Welcome, UCSD Moores

Cancer Center”  in the menu bar.
3. If you would like to receive the table of contents by email, sign up for News Alerts. Issues of

The Cancer Letter are published every Friday.

You can log in from home or off site by using your institution’s VPN. Contact your IT help desk for
more information. Once logged in with your IP address, you will remain logged in for 14 days.

If you have any trouble logging in, please visit cancerletter.com/ip-login/ for more information.

The Cancer Letter reaches the key opinion leaders in academic oncology and in the biotechnology and
pharmaceutical industries. Its audience includes faculty and staff members at cancer centers, pharmaceutical
and biotechnology companies, government agencies, and Wall Street professionals.
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